
 

    
     

 

      
    
      

    
    
     

 

 
 

       
  

    
    

      
      

     
  

   
  

     

DESIGN PUBLIC HEARING 
Project Title 

Lanesborough, MA 

What is happening? 
A Live Virtual Design Public Hearing will be hosted on the MassDOT website below to present the 
design for the Bridge Street over Town Brook project in Lanesborough, MA. 

How will this affect you? 

The proposed project consists of the complete replacement of Bridge No. L-03-010 over the Town 
Brook in Lanesborough, Massachusetts. The bridge, located on Bridge Street, spans the Town 
Brook with a three-span rolled steel beam superstructure and is located approximately 400 feet 
west of the intersection of Bridge Street and North Main Street (Route 7). The existing 3-span 
bridge will be replaced with a single span pre-stressed concrete box beam bridge on new 
abutments. A new sidewalk on one side of the bridge is proposed along with a share use 
vehicle/bicycle lane in both directions of travel. 

When Attend 
Wednesday, January 5th, 2022 www.mass.gov/massdot-highway-design-public-hearings 
at 6:30 pm 

Please note this meeting will be recorded. Information will be available on the website 
starting on (seven days after event). 

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. MassDOT provides 
reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon request, as appropriate. To request 

accommodation or language assistance, please contact Andrea D’Amato by phone (857) 368-8903 or by email 
[Andrea.DAmato@dot.state.ma.us]. Requests should be made as soon as possible prior to the meeting, and for more difficult to 
arrange services including sign-language, CART or language translation or interpretation, requests should be made at least ten 
business days before the meeting. 

Project inquiries may also be emailed to: massdotprojectmanagement@dot.state.ma.us 
Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie E. Lavallee, P.E., Acting Chief Engineer, 
MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02216, Attention: Project Management, PROJECT FILE NO. 609428 
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Information about accessibility and project inquiries
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